
M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. 

2323 River Road 

Grand Junction, CO 81505 

970-243-3221 

 

2/28/22 

Colorado Division of Reclamation 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

RE:  32.5 Road Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2009-035, Mineral Program Inspection Report 

 

Dear Mrs. Yeldell: 

M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. is requesting a time extension to respond to the letter dated December 
22, 2021 regarding the Hydrologic Balance.  I have sent over the attached information that I can find, but 
this information doesn’t clarify the question at hand.  I have talked to the engineer that submitted the 
permit on our behalf and he has recommended to have a water attorney look into the matter.  I have 
sent this information to a water attorney and am waiting on a reply.   We intend to have this resolved by 
May 1, 2022. 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

      Andy Azcarraga 
      Project Manager 
 




